
October 26, 2021

Today, the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) altered the application deadline for Phase 4 Provider Relief

Fund (PRF) and American Rescue Plan (ARP) Rural distributions.  All applicants must first submit their Tax Identification

Number (TIN) to the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) for validation by 10:59 CDT today, Oct. 26.  If the IRS validates the

applicant’s TIN, then the applicant will have until 10:59 CDT on Nov. 3 to complete and submit their application.

More information on the application process is in IHA’s summary and on the HRSA website.  Additionally, the Provider Support

Line is available Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. CDT, at 866-569-3522.

Please direct comments and questions to IHA.
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https://team-iha.org/getmedia/8e1e4b51-9283-47a8-adad-b06f163ca387/prf-and-arp-updates-09-10-2021.pdf
https://www.hrsa.gov/provider-relief/future-payments
https://team-iha.org/advocacy-policy/contact-us-advocacy-policy
https://team-iha.org/
http://www.compdatainfo.com/
http://www.ihainsurancesolutions.com/
http://www.ipcgrouppurchasing.com/
http://www.alliance4ptsafety.org/Home.aspx/
https://team-iha.org/privacy-policy
https://team-iha.org/contact-us
https://owa.ihatoday.org/owa
https://team-iha.org/site-map
https://www.facebook.com/ILHealthandHospitals/
http://twitter.com/IHAHospitals
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